
International Education /International WTE Committee 
 

Feb. 15, 4-5 pm, International House 
 
 
 
Attending: Bob Beatty, Ross Friesen, Zach Frank, Lara Rivera, Liviu Florea, Miguel Gonzalez–
Abellas, Nancy Tate, Alex Glashausser, and Baili Zhang  
 
 
Minutes of Jan 25th meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Zhang reported that four student groups would visit Washburn / Topeka in the next month and 
half: Fukuoka University main group, Fukuoka University Nursing School group, Chiba 
University of Commerce group, and Quzhou (China) group. 
 
Rivera reported that the SON was working on a study abroad program in Guatemala for the DNP 
students.  
 
Florea reported the SoBU just hosted a visiting scholar from Paraguay, Cesar Villanueva.  
 
Beatty reported he had just finished a 30-minute documentary about North Korea and that four 
Political Science students planned to study at Maynooth in Ireland.  
 
Glashausser reported the Law School just approved a new study abroad program at Osaka 
University Law School. 
 
Gonzalez–Abellas reported that two students from the MFL department were currently spending 
the semester studying in Mexico and Germany.  
  
 
Juma’s funding request for $1,500 was approved. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Baili Zhang 

 


